
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 31 May 2018  

   

Question (1) What discussions have taken place with local residents 

regarding the long term parking of commercial advertising 

vehicles on the north side of Queensferry Road near the 

Cramond Brig? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What decisions have been taken to extend the parking 

restrictions in this area to address the problems identified? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) If decisions have been taken, what timetable exists to 

consult on a draft traffic regulation order to progress any 

changes? 

Answer (3)  
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